
 

 
 
The Home and School Board is excited to introduce our new online SHS spirit wear site! There are many items to 
choose from: socks and hats to golf shirts and quarter zips. 10% of the sales will come back to SHS to help our kids! 
 
Several items are available in different colors, and most have different logo options! Many can be personalized as 
well! Some garments are available in both youth and adult sizes. 
 
You can choose to have your order shipped directly to you...free if order exceeds $100. You may also choose “Ship 
to Store.” These items will be picked up once in November, and again in December and brought to SHS. A 
communication will be sent out that items are ready to be picked up at school. 
 
We hope you have fun browsing our online store and finding great SHS gear for you and your family. These items 
make great gifts too!  Place your orders by November 26 to insure delivery in time for Christmas.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Diane Moore at calanmoore@comcast.net.  

 
 
https://shop.orangesunteamwear.com/Saint-Helena-School_c40.htm 
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